
 
600 South Fourth Street 

P.O. Box 383 
Stoughton, WI53589-0383 

Serving Electric, Water & Wastewater Since 1886 

 

News Release 
Stoughton Utilities 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 31, 2013 

 

Contact: Robert P. Kardasz, P.E., Utilities Director 

 

Water Supervisor Roger Thorson retires after 

36 years with Stoughton Utilities 

Water Supervisor Roger Thorson recently celebrated his last day of employment at Stoughton Utilities, 

as he retired after 36 years of employment.  Roger began his career at Stoughton Utilities on May 16, 

1977 as a water operator and was promoted to Water Utility System Supervisor on June 1, 1980.  As a 

State Certified Waterworks Operator, he worked closely with the Wisconsin Department of Natural 

Resources and the United States Environmental Protection Agency on numerous system improvements 

that insured a safe local water supply.  His last day of employment was May 31, 2013. 
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Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the surrounding 

area; and wastewater and water customers in Stoughton 
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